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Mr. President, 



The Group wishes to reiterate that it has been stressing all along how this forum is 
crucial to the Group. Indeed, we had hoped for a substantive outcome 
document which reflects elements from all action areas of AAAA in a balance 
manner. Nevertheless, the outcome document fails to deliver on our substantive 
aspiration. We also wish to stress that the Group has consistently and 
constructively participated in the drafting process of the outcome document 
with good will and utmost flexibility despite the fact that the Group’s proposals 
to include substantive elements were rejected outright early in the process. We 
therefore urge a change of mindset and a more open mind that will not hinder 
future discussions on the FfD Follow-up process. 

Due to the reasons mentioned above, we stress 


